
CALLING ALL 
CITIZENS OF ELIOT! - 
This election day, on 
November 5th, Eliot will 
participate in the 
celebration of the 100th 
anniversary of women 
winning the right to vote by 
planting daffodils at various 
locations in our town.  

 

WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN THE PLANTING CREW FOR THIS 
COMMEMORATIVE EVENT, at any of these locations! 

 

# 8 Schoolhouse, Greenwood Street 
(8:00 am) 

Baran Place, State Road (8:45) 

Eliot Elementary School (10:00)  

Town Office (10:40)  

John F. Hill Grange Hall (11:15)  

William Fogg Library (11:30)  
Times are approximate. Call Rosanne @ 207-752-0174 for 
planting location updates throughout the morning. 

In Collaboration with the Maine Suffrage Centennial Committee 


